
SLT  woman’s  stolen  credit
card used in Carson Valley

Douglas  County
deputies  are
searching  for
this woman.

Douglas County sheriff’s investigators are looking for a woman
who used a credit card in Gardnerville that had been stolen in
South Lake Tahoe.

The victim lost her credit card Sept. 13 in the parking lot of
a 7-Eleven in South Lake Tahoe. The bank could not locate her
account  information  and  was  unable  to  close  the  account,
according to deputies. The next morning the victim discovered
that there was a $481.12 purchase on her account made at the
Wal-Mart on Grant Avenue in Gardnerville..

The female suspect is described as Caucasian, in her 20s,
wearing  a  hooded  top  and  black  baseball  cap.  She  was
accompanied by a male in his 20s wearing dark clothing.

A reward is being offered to anyone with information leading
to the arrest and/or conviction of the suspect(s). Anyone with
information is urged to call DCSO dispatch at 775.782.5126 or
Douglas County Secret Witness at 775.782.7463.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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